
 

 

July 2, 1945

To Whom I% Hey Concern,

Miss Wanda Musial, has been employed at the office

of the New York Branch of the Polish Military Mission

in Washington from July 1942 to July 1, 1945,

Her work as a secretary, interpreter and office

supervisor was most satisfactory and she has gained our

confidence with her personal and profesional qualifications.

She is prompt, conscientious and a very valuable worker in

any office, and may be highly recommended for every position

calling for resourcofulness and ingemuity,

She is leaving the shove mentioned office due to the

liquidation of it in consequence of the end of the war.
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